
The New Jersey Water Supply Authority is 

partnering with The Regional Center 

Partnership and Manville Borough to offer 

rebates for residents in Manville, 

Bridgewater, Raritan, and Somerville to 

install rain barrels at their homes. All of 

these areas drain to the Raritan River, a 

source of drinking water.  Rain Barrels are a 

great way to help to reduce runoff and 

improve water quality! 

 

$50 may be awarded for installed barrels 

that hold 40-70 gallons, while $100 may be 

reimbursed for each barrel holding over 70 

gallons.  Each residential property is eligible 

for rebates on up to 2 rain barrels. 

Raritan River Rain Barrel Rebate Program 
Rebates of up to $200 to install rain barrels at your 

home! 

A rain barrel collects and stores rainwater from a roof that would otherwise be 

runoff diverted into storm drains, streets, or streams. Rain barrels can be used to 

water garden plants, lawns, wash cars, and other non-potable uses. 

After a successful application and rain barrel inspection, residents of Manville will 

have their rebates processed through Manville Borough, while Bridgewater,  

Raritan, and Somerville rebates will be processed through The Regional Center 

Partnership.  For Program Information and a rebate application, please contact:    

 

https://www.raritanbasin.org/rain-barrel-rebate     _ 

rainbarrel@raritanbasin.org 


